
 

 

 

November Newsletter 

Dear Parents 

Year 2018 is coming to an end slowly but surely. October was a long and hot month but 

we kept ourselves busy with Graduation and concert preparations, our little geniuses 

can’t wait for their big day.  

Swimming resumed and saved our little swimmers from the scorching heat wave. We 

encourage parents to continue packing swimwear for our little ones as swimming can 

take place at any day. 

On the 5​th​
 day of October NKC staff celebrated World Teachers’ Day and it was a 

happy day indeed. From the 10​th​
 day of October NKC introduced class visits to offer 

our parents a unique opportunity to observe our little learners during lesson time. This 

idea was welcomed by a lot of our parents and we greatly appreciate them for making 

time to come and watch how our teachers conduct lessons and how our little learners 

participate. 

On the 18​th​
 day of October we had our last parents’ meeting of the year and we 

discussed about Non-payment of fees and re-registration among many other things. 

Parents were encouraged to honour their monthly fees-payments as per their signed 

agreement with NKC. Parents were also reminded that November is not an ideal month 

to give notice and therefore everyone is expected to pay fees up until December. 

Family Sports Day  

We regret to announce that our family sports day which was supposed to take place on 

10 November has been cancelled since only one person paid the R30 for this event. 

 

Concert and Graduation  

We are counting down days to the big day of our learners. Our Grade R Graduation day 

and our school concert will be held at Prestige College in Block VV on  17 November 

from 9:00 a.m. Graduates are expected to be at the venue by 8:00a.m and all other 

learners by 9:00a.m. May you kindly serve our little ones breakfast before they come 

as lunch will be served at 12:00noon to NKC learners only. For this event to be a 

successful one, we encourage parents to support us by buying our concert tickets at 

R50 per person through the school office.  



 

Family Trip  

We have moved our family trip to Hartebeespoort Holiday Resort for the 2​nd​
 day of 

December (SUNDAY),’Entrance fee; R120 for 1adult and R100 for 1kid. There are 

family special fees at R350 for 2adults, 2kids and R400 2adults and 2kids.You are 

welcome to use own transport but a bus will be available from school R80 per passenger. 

We encourage parents to join us so that we can have a memorable NKC Family trip. The 

due date of transport and entrance fee payment for the family trip is 20 November to 

enable us to plan for this on time.  

End of Year  

NKC will be closing on the 7​th​
 day December and will reopen on 9 January 2019. We 

kindly encourage December fees payments. 

School Fees and Registration forms  

We are kindly requesting for parents who were given registration forms a few weeks 

ago to please send them back to us as we need them for our 2019 records. We are 

grateful to those parents who are always up to date with their fees payment. Please use 

the Account below and may you please forward proof of payment to our Accountants via 

e-mail ​{henjoh@bitcc.Co.za}​ to avoid misunderstandings and unpleasant phone 

arguments. 

 ​FNB LYNWOOD, ACCOUNT 62582189421 BRANCH CODE 252045 

BIRTHDAYS 

We want to thank parents for their cooperation regarding party packs. For health 

reasons we want to reiterate that some children may be allergic to certain foods so 

parents must stick to the list provided below: Plain cup cakes or cakes in place of any 

Creamed cake{no colourants and icing sugar or creamed cup cakes allowed.) ​1 Lollipop,1 
Nicknack packet and a 100% Juice. 

Communication  

NKC Team still wants to urge parents to read the school monthly newsletters. We have 

also increased our communication system by including the D6 APP. It allows us to update 

and give alert on any new/important information that we may need to convey to you at 

the shortest possible time. 

Kindly upload,to upload, simply Google D6 APP, download it and Search for NEW KIDS 

CARE and you are good to go… 

Kind Regards  

Nthabi and NKC Team  



 


